UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
SEATTLE

March 6, 1942

Dean J. F. Falknor
Law School

Campus

Dear Dean Falknor:

Qur Japanese students deserve our friendliness at
this difficult time. There is little doubt but that they will
all be taken away shortly. Even though they may be permitted
to stay until the end of the guarter, many of them have the
serious problem of setting their houses in order, and so will
be inclined to drop out of school before the end of the guarter.

I urge that you pass on to your faculty the
humanitarian suggestion that each person discuss this situation
with his Japansse students, that each person be conslderate of
the seriocus problems wﬂich these students face, and that, if
necessary, it be made possible for these students to round ocut
their gquarter's work without necessarily waeiting for the full
formalities of the last days' work and the final examinations.

Sincerely yours,
=
L. B. Sieg

LPS/hl



